
Education, Energy, and the Environment
Senate Bill 948

UNFAVORABLE

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Education, Energy, and the Environment Committee;

Please give Senate Bill 948, regarding "parental rights," an Unfavorable report. 

As EVERYONE knows, this bill describes homeschooling. I hope you use this bill's hearing as 
an opportunity to use the restroom and grab a snack.  

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD 


